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Peter Heaney, Jr.
Regional Superintendent, Region 9
333 7th Avenue
New York,NY 10001

Michael A. LaForgia
Local Instructional Superintendent, Region 9
333 7th Avenue .
New Yorlc, NY 10001

Dear Mr. Heaney and Mr. LaForgia:
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Ted Smith

31-64 21st Street, Apt. 9A

Long Is!and5?ity, NY 10016
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.December 31, 2004

The enclosed letter to Lindley Uehling with enclosures is self explanatory.

In addition, whenl was interviewed for the position I was told by Lindley Uehling there
would be administrative work and additional monies that I would earn for an after school
program.

Shortly after my meeting with Ms. Uehling in late August, 2004, Ms. UeWing put me in
touch with Barret VanBuren, the President of the PT A for the purpose of securing space
for the program. After meeting with Mr. Van Buren several times and securing a
location, I was told by Ms. Uehling there was no money ill the budget for the program.
How can this be? This was about one,month after sherepres'ented to me that there would
be an after s'chool program; and asked to make the arrangements.

As you can see trom the enclosed letter and the above, I tried very hard to make the best
of an extremely difficult situation.

In view of this situation, I hope that you will be able to help me transfer as soon as
possible. Do you know of an assistant principal vacancy in supervision.

For your information I am also enclosing my observation reports dated November 9,
2004.

Thank you.
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Srtlcerely,

Ted Smith

.' Enclosures

Cc: Lindley Uehling, PrincipaJ


